
10th February, 2011 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re: AGL Power Station Tarrone 
 
I, W. McLaren live approximately 30km from the proposed site of the power station.  We 
have lived here all our lives.  The wind energy is 30km from us, but we don’t hear any 
bad reports about them. 
 
We don’t have any towers on our land, but in 2 – 5 years we will have 2 towers and we 
think they will be great for global warming, we support wind energy. 
 
We own a property on the opposite side of the proposed power station.  We do not live 
there, the nearest house from the proposed power station is 2 km.   
 
The power station at Tarrone will use gas which will reduce coal burning which is good 
for the world.  Use more gas electricity, wind power and hot rock power, less coal for a 
better world. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
William McLaren 
Isabel McLaren 
 
 


